
EAHCP Staff   5-8-13 

 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 
Available at eahcp.org 

 

As required by Section 7.7.4 of the Funding and Management Agreement (FMA), an interlocal agreement made pursuant 

to Texas Government Code Chapter 791 by and among the Edwards Aquifer Authority (EAA), the City of New Braunfels 

(New Braunfels), the City of San Marcos (San Marcos), the City of San Antonio acting by and through its San Antonio 

Water System (SAWS), Texas State University – San Marcos (TSU), and the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority 

(GBRA), a meeting of the Regional Water Conservation Monitoring Committee for the Edwards Aquifer Habitat 

Conservation Plan Program is scheduled for Wednesday, May 8, 2013, at 1:00 p.m., in the Karst room at the Edwards 

Aquifer Authority located at 900 E. Quincy, San Antonio, TX .     

 

Members of this committee include: SAWS, the City of San Marcos, the City of New Braunfels, the Edwards Aquifer 

Authority, and the City of Uvalde. 

 

At this meeting, the following business will be considered and recommended for committee action: 
 

1. Review and Receive report on Regional Water Conservation Program (RWCP) Work Plan 

   

2. Receive report and provide comment on the EA RWCP Universal City Assessment Report and Proposed Plan 

 

3. Receive report and provide comment on the EA RWCP Uvalde Assessment Report and Proposed Plan 

 

4. Receive report and provide comment on EA RWCP Community Prioritization Matrix 

 

5. Consider future meetings, dates, locations, and agendas. 


